Pheasey Park Farm Primary School and Early Years Centre

Address: Wimperis Way, Great Barr, Birmingham, B43 7DH

Telephone: 0121 3666183

School Email: postbox@pheasey.org.uk

Early Years Centre Email: early-years@pheasey.org.uk

Website: www.pheaseyparkfarmprimary.co.uk / www.elstonhallmat.co.uk

Head Teacher: Mrs S Arnold

Early Years Centre Manager: Miss T Ilsley



Tuesday, 15th February 2022

Dear Parents and Carers.

YEAR 2 VISIT TO TAMWORTH CASTLE

On Monday, 16th May 2022 Year 2 children will be visiting Tamworth Castle.

Staff have visited the venue beforehand and careful planning and risk assessments have been carried out. The children will travel on a coach with seat belts and be supervised in a ratio of 1 adult to 6 children.

The coach will leave school at 9:30am, so please make sure you arrive at school on time at 8:40am to allow children time to be registered and to visit the toilet before leaving the building. The coach will park on Wimperis Way and children will be escorted out of school via the back footpath.

Your child may wear trainers but will need to be in full school uniform. A packed lunch and a drink will also be required in a carrier bag that can then be thrown away. Spending money will not be required.

The cost of the visit is £15.00 per child which includes the coach travel, entrance fee and insurance. Please make payment via your Pay360 account by Friday 1st April 2022.

As you have already completed an off-site consent form, you will not need to complete any additional consent slips for this trip.

We may require a small number of parents to help on the visit. If you would like to be considered as one of our parent helpers, please indicate your interest via Postbox. If the number of parents wishing to help exceeds our needs, names will be selected randomly. Please be aware that parents will be unable to assist in their own child's class.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs N. Willis

Educational Visits Co-ordinator







EDTECH















